Vision Statement Policy 1410 February 22, 2005

Revision Date: February 9, 2010 March 3, 2015

The Board of Education believes that the overall operation of the School District is most effective when it is guided by commonly held purposes and beliefs.

Shortly after the Inaugural Meeting, and annually, the Board will become acquainted with and review the existing vision, its intended meaning, and its ramifications.

The vision statement must be reviewed with regard to the Board's current perspective to support the decisions required in the coming school year.

The Trustees and administration are encouraged to actively refer to the vision statement when planning and making decisions to give life to the vision, to provide common ground during deliberations, and to create a standard of accountability for decisions made.

The vision must be publicized to make it be seen as relevant.

The review process will require input from all stakeholders to ensure the formulation of a vision statement through discussion but will leave the wording of a final vision statement to the Trustees as their delegated responsibility.